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CITY OF MT. VERNON 
2025-26 MANHOLE LINING PROJECT 

Advertisement for Bids 

Sealed bids will be received by the City Clerk of Mt. Vernon, City Hall, Room 100, 1100 

Main, Mt. Vernon, IL 62864, until 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, July 15th, 2025.  Bids will be 

publicly opened and read aloud.  Bid packets/Specifications may be obtained from the 

Mt. Vernon City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, Room 100, 1100 Main, Mt. Vernon, IL 62864. 

The City Reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and may accept that which is 

most advantageous to the City of Mt. Vernon.  The successful bidder shall be an equal 

opportunity employer.  Envelopes containing bid shall be plainly marked on the outside 

specifying project “2025-26 MANHOLE LINING PROJECT”.  Project consists of Lining 

68 Manholes, ranging from 5.5 to 20 feet in depth, with an approximate vertical footage 

of  575 feet . 

For further information contact Matt Fauss, Public Works Director, Public Works 

Department, 1201 Casey Avenue, Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864, telephone: (618) 242-6853, 

Email: matt.fauss@mtvernon.com 

 ___________________________ 
Matt Fauss, Public Works Director 

June 26th, 2025 
Date 
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